
 

 

 

 

16 March 2022  

 

Our seniors had an uncomfortable but delightful 

sleepover last night. In spite of the weather, our 

children made happy memories!  

Thank you for your incredible support on Sports 

Day. It was a truly fabulous day, and we are so 

proud of our brave moms and dads who cheered, ran 

and laughed their way through the event. We have 

some beautiful photos on the website, thanks to 

voluntary photographers. Enjoy! 

P.S. Two kiddies ran off wearing their bibs on Saturday. We are missing a yellow (Hawks) and 

blue (Falcons) bib. Please return it to school if your child came home with one.   

 

Subject switch… 

As of Term 2, our Grade 5 pupils will be enjoying Maths with 

Mrs van Dijk and English with Mrs Diamond. This will not be 

disruptive for our pupils in any way, as they are very familiar 

with both of these teachers who have been teaching them 

since January.  

Mrs van Dijk and Mrs Diamond both wanted a hand at 

teaching Mathematics this year, and we are excited for our 

children to have this double-blessing.   

 

School parties… 

A gentle reminder that party packs are NOT permitted at Solids. If your 

child is celebrating a birthday, please stick to cupcakes. We also allow 

icies, pizzas and donuts if cupcakes don’t make your little one smile.  

Party packs are simply not an option due to our lack of control over their 

contents. Thank you.  

 

Wrapping up the term… 

What a rewarding start to the year! Term 1 has certainly been a great one. 

Just a reminder that our seniors are breaking up today at 12h00.  

The rest of the school will be breaking up at 10h00 tomorrow.  

After Care starts immediately at 10h00 and will continue throughout the holiday (bar the 

21st which is a public holiday).  

Please remember that we start Term 2 on Monday the 4th of April 

(NOT Tuesday, like public schools).  

 

Have a wonderful break, and if you are travelling, safe driving! 

 



 

First theme for Term 2 for preschool is: Autumn 

Prayerfully and playfully 

The Teachers 
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